Everglades, Fla., Dec. 3, 1936.

My dear Sir:

I was very sorry not to meet you when in Miami yesterday but I understood that, at the last moment, it was considered inadvisable to have anyone present at the meeting of the Everglades National Park Commission yesterday afternoon.

One of the most important subjects to be disposed of by the Commission at its meeting was the adoption of the Report of the Committee on Lands & Boundaries as a starting point for negotiations with the federal authorities.

No publicity of any kind whatever has been given to this Report and, until its adoption yesterday by the Commission, no one other than the members of the Commission had been privileged to read it.

There are a few copies of the report at the Commission headquarters in the court house at Miami and, as I consider you highly interested in the matter, I have requested Mr.Ernest F.Coe, Executive Chairman of the Everglades National Park Commission, to send you a copy of the report.

If you should not receive within a few days the copy I have requested for you, I would suggest that you phone Mr.Coe asking that it be sent you, if you desire to have a copy.

With kindest regards,

D. Graham Copeland.

Copies to: Judge D.A.McDougal Captain J.F.Jaudon Captain Geo.F.Cook, Senator Arthur Gomez, Mr.Frank W. Denny.